
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 7:27 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Re: Metroview (Elmwood) Developments Inc. City Files: D01-18004 and D02-
18029 
 
   
I am writing this letter because we will not be in Canada on February 19th to attend the 
Public Meeting. 
We are opposed to Metroview Developments Inc. amending the City's Official Plan to 
increase the permitted building height to twenty (20) storeys. This is more than double the 
city's permitted building height. Eight storeys is high enough. 
There is a condominium presently at 18 Harding Avenue that is eight storeys in height. 
Anything higher than that  will affect our privacy with a building looking down on us, plus 
the additional traffic congestion. My neighbors are concerned as well. We live at 233 
Baker Avenue and pay high taxes to live there. 
We expect to have a favorable response. 
Thank You 
 
Anthony and Dora Caradonna 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

	Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 7:27 PM To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> Subject: Re: Metroview (Elmwood) Developments Inc. City Files: D01-18004 and D02-18029

